DRAFT RESOLUTION

Re: Helicopter Landing — Santa Claus — Northern Air Support Ltd.

THAT Council grant approval to Northern Air Support Lid. to fly Santa Claus from the Kelowna
International Airport to the Kelowna Golf & Country Club and back on December 6" and 13",
2009, subject to the approval of Transport Canada and compliance with all related flight
requirements.

BACKGROUND:

See attached.

Date: November 10, 2009
File: 0550-01
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November 9, 2009
City of Kelowna
1435 Water Street
Kelowna, B.C.

V1Y 144

Fax (250) 862-3315

Attention: Mayor’s Office
Debbie Duhamel or Sandi Horning

Your Worship and Council:

No. 1610 P. 2

Rocky Men. House Mun, Airport

Box 368, Hangar #16
Rocky Mrn. House, AB T4T 1A3

F1(403) 845-7984

Br chlock@northernaireupparr.com

Ts EAOSg 845-6274

The Kelowna Golf and Country Club have asked us to fly Santa Clause from the
Kelowna Airport to the Golf and Country Club on December 6™ and 13", 2000,
The helicopter would land on the 16" tee at approximately 11:40 a.m. and then
return to the airport approximately 2:00 p.m. During our stay at the golf club we
will be taking five lucky winners for a ten-minute helicopter ride.

Woe require approval from the City of Kelowna prior to our receiving approval for

the flights from Transport Canada.

These flights are all strictly for Santa and the kids. All flights to and from the
Kelowna Golf and Country Club are non- revenue. We look forward to hearing

from you at your earliest convenience.
Yours truly,

e

Mark O’Brien
Northern Air Support

Rising to the challenge,

northernalrsupport.com




